

EARL REED SILVERS

ALUMNI HOUSE

NEW BRUNSWICK, N. J.

Trentement Donald D. Hand 314: Machine Tim Battation 159 = Brigade Camp Tel. Peters burget Virginia. U.S.A.

Sept. 17, 1918. Dear Silvers, I have received your "news Letters" regularly and have been intending to send na line for some time, butyou know how things go. I was commissioned a 2d It. in the deserve coops in may 1917, lating Caminations at Sovernos I sland, and was sent on active duty to It. hyer Va, the latter part of ang. 191) I was

assigned to the 317 th I my. at Camp See, Va. but managed to get a transfer to a branch ? preferred and was one of the original officers of the 314th machine Ann Bon. which was organized in Sept. Since then I have been Continuously a member of CoB. from Dec. to march I was an instructor in the machine Sun Deportment of the Division School of arms, and received, at the end of Dec, a promotion to see grade of 1 st St. n.a.

over here and have ween doing the grand tour st reminds me of one of Cooks Parties with stopover privileges, the elies object, aside from fighting The Bosch being to see France Just. There are few places we have missed from Bordeaux to The English Channel. Since the end of June) have veen in command of the Company, and while it means an added responsibility. I rather like the job. From share tout "to "old man" in the same company

and leading it into its first engagement has been my good luck. you will pardon the rather personal note of this letter but I presume it is the soit of information you want all news from the college is always more than welcome What are the prospects for Joot ball? are sports to the discontinued among the Colleges? hen letter 3 am, sincerely yours 16.

October 10 1 9 1 8

Lieut. Donald D. Hand
314th Machine Gyn Bn.,
Company E.,
Am. E.F.

Dear Don:

It was fine of you to write your letter of September 17 and we are mighty glad to have it. We are kept so busy hase at the college just now attempting to readjust our program that there is only time for a brief word of acknowledgement to all letters.

Our football team looks mighty good just now with nine members of last year's squad still in college. We beat Ursinus last week, 66-0 and gave promise of one of the best teams in the country. However the college is now under quarantine because of the influenza and the game scheduled with Lafayette for next Saturday has been cancelled. We expect to keep up sports as much as possible throughout the year.

Good luck to you and all best wishes.

Cordially yours,